
 

 
 
20th February 2019 
 

“AL SADIQ DAY” 2019 – THURSDAY, 21 MARCH 2019 
 

Dear Parent(s),  
                           
The “Al Sadiq Day” celebrations will be held on Thursday March 21, 2019. It is a wonderful 
opportunity for us as a College community to celebrate the founding and development of 
our College as well as all the achievements of our students and staff together.  It will be a 
great day enjoyed by all students from K-12.  
 
Please be advised of the following details for the events. 
 

YAGOONA CAMPUS:  KINDERGARTEN - YEAR 3 
CELEBRATION MORNING 

 
Time:    9.00 a.m. – 11.00 a.m. 
Place:   Yagoona Campus Hall  
Uniform:  Full summer sports uniform. 
Other Details: The event will commence at 9:00 a.m. sharp for students only, and 

will feature the official cutting of the cake along with various student 
activities in the classroom.    

 

GREENACRE CAMPUS:  YEARS 4 -12 
CELEBRATION AFTERNOON 

 
Time:    12.00 p.m. – 3.15 p.m.  
Place:   Greenacre Campus Hall 
Uniform:  Full summer sports uniform. 
Other Details: The event will commence at 12.00 p.m. sharp for students only, and 

will feature the official cutting of the cake with various students’ 
activities in the Hall and Quad Area.    

 
 
 At the Yagoona Campus, students will continue with normal lessons on the conclusion of 
the celebrations from 11:00am – 2:55pm. At the Greenacre Campus, students will have 
normal lessons from 8:35am – 12:00pm. 
 
 Attendance at “Al Sadiq Day” is compulsory for all students from Kindergarten to Year 
12. This is a most significant event on the school calendar and we respectfully ask all parents 
to support the College by ensuring that their children attend.    
 
 Students in Year 12 will not be permitted to leave the College once their exams are 
completed, but rather join the celebrations with all the staff and students. 



 

 All students from Kindergarten to Year 12 must wear their full Sports School 
uniform to “Al Sadiq Day” 2019. We are requesting that the full, clean and correct summer 
sports uniform is worn by all students to the “Al Sadiq Day” events.   
 

“Al Sadiq Day” 2019 promises to be a wonderful event and a celebration of the 
establishment and development of the College to date.  Thank you in advance for your 
support in this important occasion. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Geoffrey Fouracre 
Principal 


